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3.5.22 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
Year 6 SATs – Special Consideration  

 
As you are aware, the Year 6 SATs will be commencing on Monday 9th May. The 
children will be completing various assessments over the course of the week as 
detailed in the previous letter you received.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to let you know that the school can make an 
application for special consideration if a pupil’s performance in a Key Stage 2 test 
has been affected by extremely distressing circumstances during test week or the 
weeks immediately before test week. This means that if your child qualifies, they 
could receive some additional points to their overall score. If you feel that your child 
may quality for special consideration, please get in touch with Mrs Rawlins or Mr Tull 
by Monday 16th May at the latest.  
 
Special consideration is only used in very unusual and extreme circumstances, for 
example, a bereavement involving a close family member or close friend or a 
traumatic incident that has occurred around the time of the assessments. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Dowdall, Miss Joomun and Mrs Rawlins 

 


